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07/11/2021  18:53:142021/4305/P OBJ S Chauhan I object to the above planning application for the below concerns that I have for myself:

- The wine bar will bring unnecessary night time noise due to customers hanging around until close. This could 

affect my abilities at work if I am unable to get sufficient sleep.

- The consumption of alcohol could bring violence and drunkedness behaviour on my doorstep - it would make 

me feel very unsafe when approaching my home each night

- the wine bar and retail unit will cause additional rubbish to be left on the pavement - this will become 

hazardous and cause unnecessary health and safety issues. 

- there are plenty of other venues on England's lane that offer alcohol

04/11/2021  18:31:422021/4305/P COMMNT Irit Reed We are in Englands Lane and think this would be an asset to the street. The more businesses open in the 

evening the easier will be for all the hospitality businesses to survive.

04/11/2021  17:32:512021/4305/P SUPPRT Howard This is a much needed business for the street. The restaurants and evening venues have been slowly ebbed 

away over the years. Life and soul needs to be brought back to Englands Lane high street. I note other 

comments about rubbish and parking, well that will be the case whatever business is in this location! It is a 

high street after all, what do you expect? It will be wonderful to have more independent, local places to eat and 

drink at without having to travel afar.

04/11/2021  17:59:142021/4305/P SUPPRT Estella Cicek I am writing this in regards to offering my support for the commercial change of 16 Englands Lane clinic to a 

Wine bar. 

As a neighboring business (Visage Hair salon, 10 Englands Lane) this would be a much welcomed addition to 

the road. 

We already have so many cafe's and estate agents, a wine bar would hopefully bring some more trade later 

on in the day to England's Lane.

I also feel it would not negatively affect any of the adjacent businesses.

07/11/2021  19:24:052021/4305/P OBJ Tina C I object to this application as I work shifts - and I am worried that my peace and sleep will be disturbed by the 

late night opening hours and superfluous noise. I am not sure if I will feel as safe as I do now, if there is an 

open wine bar at 16 Englands Lane - I will feel hesitant especially when I finish work late as if the bar is open, 

someone could push into my doorway and potentially try something (if they are under the influence of alcohol 

and maybe getting drunk).

The streets look busy & messy  before the rubbish is picked up already, so I have concerns about the litter on 

the pavements - especially if it is not picked up on time. We have plenty of foxes at the moment, the extra 

rubbish gives rise to health and safety as well as being hazardous.

There are enough places selling alcohol - Camden Council should be promoting health & wellness, especially 

since we are coming out of lockdowns and mental health/awareness being affected. Thank you.
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